
 

 

19th January 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Facebook Group for Parents of ASC Children 

 
I am writing to let you know that we have set up a Facebook group for parents of children with 
ASC (Autism Spectrum Condition). The purpose of this group is to give parents an online space 
to support and connect with each other. The school will oversee the administration of the group 
and share useful resources, such as links to events specifically tailored for children with autism.  
 
The group is currently open to all parents to join, and will be made private on Wednesday 1st 
February. From this date only members of the group will be able to see posts and view who 
else is a member. We want this to be a safe space for you to connect with other parents and 
carers, should you wish to. 
 
To join the group, please search for ‘Oswald Road Group for Parents of ASC Children’ on 
Facebook. If you have any issues locating or joining the group, please let the school office 
know and we will be please to assist you. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ellie Linton 
Communications & Marketing Manager 


